
Melanie Ware 9858 South King Drive 

Chicago, Illinois 60628 

773-544-4177 

September 29, 2014 

Dr. Denean Adams 

Superintendent, SD #152 

16001 Lincoln Avenue 

Harvey, Illinois 60426 

Dear Dr. Adams: 

Please accept this letter as formal notification of my resignation from School District 152 

effective Friday October 10, 2014. 

I thank you, the administrative team, and the school board for the opportunity to serve 

students within the district. I wish you much success this year as you continue the work 

of setting high standards for greater student achievement. 

Best Regards, 

-11Liolk,L, )/06 
Melanie Ware 

Cc: Janet Rogers 

Clifton Hunt 
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